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Memphis Air National Guard latest to receive high-fidelity simulator

ST. LOUIS., Aug. 1, 2014 – Boeing [NYSE: BA] recently delivered a comprehensive training center for the C-17
Globemaster III airlifter to the Memphis Air National Guard base in Tennessee, improving the service’s training
capabilities while reducing travel, maintenance and other operating expenses.

The highly realistic training system prepares C-17 pilots and loadmasters for a host of scenarios, including
sophisticated mission operations and emergency procedures. Having that capability on site means the 155th
Airlift Squadron no longer needs to send personnel elsewhere for training.

“The Boeing team enabled us to increase training efficiency while reducing travel time, aircraft fuel and
operating costs, which is an extremely important factor during this era of increased fiscal restraints and
tightened budgets,” said Maj. Joel Taylor, chief of aircrew training for the 155th Airlift Squadron.

The Memphis training center is the Air Force’s 25th C-17 trainer and the fourth of five ordered under a 2010
contract from the service. The fifth of those training centers will be delivered to Shepherd Field Air National
Guard Base in Martinsburg, W.Va., later this year.

A unit of The Boeing Company, Boeing Defense, Space & Security is one of the world's largest defense, space
and security businesses specializing in innovative and capabilities-driven customer solutions, and the world’s
largest and most versatile manufacturer of military aircraft. Headquartered in St. Louis, Boeing Defense, Space
& Security is a $33 billion business with 56,000 employees worldwide. Follow us on Twitter: @BoeingDefense.
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